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Comments: Proposed Wrangell timber sale

 

I am writing to express my strong support for Alternative 1 which would allow approved forest management

activities unrelated to the proposed sale to continue. It would also maintain the existing road access plan for the

island.

 

The continuance of old-growth logging and construction of roads would have severely detrimental impacts on

wildlife habitat and the local environment.  Our remaining temperate rainforest must be preserved.

 

Susan Fairweather. 

 

 

 


